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We support ranked choice voting as a way to more equitably gauge the support of 

voters for any particular candidates in very important elective offices.  Admittedly, it 

might make vote counting a bit more cumbersome, but we think it is the best way to 

avoid a number of candidates running for the same office from ending up splitting the 

vote and someone who is not the one wanted by a majority of the voters could 

squeak through and win.  We ask you to give our recommendation your most serious 

and thoughtful consideration.  Thank you. 


